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To Whom It May Concern:

I'm delighted to write this letter of recommendation for Teale Failla. For two and a
half years, Teale has been my supervisor, managing eight departments of the media
division at BRIC. In her time here, Teale has exhibited extraordinary leadership,
playing a key role in all areas of production. Teale has a hands-on approach,
implementing new ideas that enhance the production and service workflow.

It has been an honor for me to have worked under her leadership. Teale’s
managerial skills, coupled with her technical understanding, are invaluable. Any

organization that considers her will not be disappointed.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
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Taurus Cousins

Production and Facilities Assistant
Community Media
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Direct: 718.683.5645
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